Lecompton, Kansas December 9, 1943

Dr. F. C. Allen Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Last Saturday I was in K.C. to attend the basketball clinic there and I was much pleased with your points on playing the game. You mentioned some mimiograph material you had to send out to those who would ask for it. Please send me this material.

Do you still have the book on basketball playing for sale? If so, please send me one.

Thanking you in advance for your favor,

Respectfully yours,

Coach at

Lecompton High School